
Choir Rehearsal 
Wednesday Nights  

@ 7:30 pm 
We have a seat for you. 

Last Week’s Blessings 

08/14/2022 Sunday School Attendance: 
Tithes and Offerings—$ 5,027.48 Loving You Jesus—$11.62 

Building Fund —$25.00   Youth —$10.00 

Prayer Champions  
Are you looking for a way to positively impact the life of one of 
our students?  Can you spare 5-10 minutes a day?  Consider being 
a Prayer Champion and lift up a student daily in prayer for       
guidance, protection and spiritual growth.  If you are interested, 
please see Bro. Chuck for more information.  We will kick off the 

www.CarrollsCreek.org 

(205) 339-1742 

WIFI:  CC-PUBLIC 

Password:  1WayJesus 

August 21, 2022 



 

 

 

 

 Aug 22     —  Romans 8   

 Aug 23     —  Romans 9 

 Aug 24     —  Romans 10 

 Aug 25     —  Romans 11 

 Aug 26    —  Romans 12 

 Aug 27    —  Romans 13 

 Aug 28    —  Romans 14 

           Security Personnel 
            August 21:  Mike Anders 
            August 28:  James Bailey 
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__________________________________________________________ Church Staff 
Alan Roggli—Senior Pastor                                  205-339-1742                   
alanroggli@gmail.com 
Chuck Eavenson -- Student Minister                             205-391-8737        
ceavenson72@gmail.com 
John Martz—Next Minister/Administrator                                205-861-6012   
jrmartzjr@gmail.com 
Brian Wilson—Music Minister                                       205-657-5047       
hisservant7@att.net 
Brenda Vaughn—Financial Secretary                   205-339-1742 
Bill Leow—Facilities Manager                                  205-333-1273 
Sarah Hamner, Jenny Hudson—Custodians 
Melanie Hogue, Joy Posey—Pianists / Brenda Rogers—Organist 
Church Office Phone                    205-339-1742 

Children’s Ministry Volunteers Needed 
Until a new Children’s Minister is hired, our Children’s Department will need       
volunteers to fill the gap.  If you can volunteer to help teach in the Children’s       
Department in one of the areas below, please contact the church office. Lessons will 
be available in the old fellowship hall bins outside the library for you to use. Your 
help is greatly appreciated. If volunteers are not available for the services, children 
will need to stay with their parents during the services.   

 

 

  
 
 

 
Sunday, August 21st         Children’s Church: Kelly Marler 
           Sunday Night: Volunteers Needed 
Wednesday, August 24th         Wednesday Night: Volunteers Needed 

 
 

 
Sunday, August 28th        Children’s Church: Nate Dunn & Erin Sanford 
          Sunday Night:  Small Groups meetings 
           
Wednesday, August 31st       Wednesday Night: Gloria Roggli 
 
 




